My good friend, Robert L. Mosley, sent me this photo and story concerning his friend, Dave Rench, who served withe 507th PIR, 82nd Airborne Division and was part of the D-Day drop on St Mare Igles in France. He fought in the Battle of the Bulge and made it all the way to Berlin. He stayed in the service, where he had the pleasure of spending that winter in 1951 up at the battle in "Frozen Chosen" in Korea. It seems that Bob got Dave Rench onboard the restored C-47 TICO BELLE for a flight yesterday. The TICO BELLE is flown by Valiant Air Command out of Titusville, Florida and actually participated in the D-Day invasion of June 6, 1944. I have to raise my hand in a salute to both Dave & Bob. Thank you Sirs for your service to our country. 
